
Bal Bharati Public School, Kharghar

Cir- New Bus route facilitv

Date: 0811I12024

Dear Parents,

. Based on the request received from parents, the school is planning

to start the bus facility for Roadpali and Kamothe. Interested
parents to submit the Bus Application of their wards in the Admin
office.

. Bus Application form is available at the reception counter and in
the school website.

r The school will be able to start the bus facility if the number of
Application forms received is 20 and above.
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